
 

 

 
 

We would like to invite you find out more about the 
Sheephouse Wood Bat Structure 
 

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high-speed railway for Britain. 

We would like to invite you to view our online design boards, join 

our webinar or visit us in the Mobile Visitors Centre to see the 

final designs for the Sheephouse Wood Bat Structure in Calvert. 

  

You can find out more about:  

• view the responses to your feedback questions from our 

initial designs. 

• how our designs have developed. 

• how you can be kept up to date on the construction works      

  in your area. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Explore our dedicated web page from the 1st 

March. 

Sign up for the You Said, We Did webinar 

on the 8th March 6pm-7pm 

Or come and speak to us face to face at 

Calvert Green Village Hall MVC Event on 

the 15th March 3pm-7pm 

 

1. Log onto www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-area/ and click on the 

Buckinghamshire page.  

2. Explore the boards on the webpage from the comfort of your 

own home  

3. Get involved – book onto our webinar on the events page  

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Freephone 08081 434 434 

Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

To keep up to date with what is 

happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk Reference number: 1MC12-EKF-SE-POS-CS08-700001 

mailto:hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk
http://www.hs2.org.uk/
http://www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk/


 

 

 


